
 

WELCOME  BACK !!!!! 
 

Welcome to the 2024 Town of Verona Summer Park Program. As always, we 

are looking forward to welcoming back all familiar faces and hopefully some 

new faces, too. Our program will be held again this year at the park located on 

Germany Road next to the Town Hall. This location provides all the children 

with the opportunity to enjoy the swings, slide, sand, volleyball net, and 

baseball diamond. We have an outside pavilion which has had an extension put 

on it and a very nice indoor area if needed due to any change in weather. 

 

Field trips are back! We will be rolling out to other locations again this year 

and inviting back our special visitors for demonstration and fun activities. We 

will be taking a bus to the Marquee Cinema and basking in the sun, not Just 

once but twice at Verona Beach State Park. Along with our exciting away trips, 

we cannot forget about our local Fire Departments that will be coming to visit 

and Tim Becker from Upscale Exotics is bringing some of his special friends to 

see us. By Popular demand, we will be having our 3rd annual foam party again 

this year. We will inform you of any changes of pick up or drop of times and 

places on field trip permission slips or will be posted on Town of Verona 

Website under Parks and Recreation. As usual, we will be having daily games 

and fun craft activities and ending our season with a big bounce house party. 

As always the Summer Park Program tries to plan exciting activities to do 

every week of the program.    

 

 The V.V.S. Summer 2024 Free Meal Feeding Program will once again 

be offered at the park this year. It will be serving free breakfast and lunch to all 

area children under the age of 18. The meal program will run from July 8th 

through August 9th and offer breakfast from 8:45am till 9:15am, and lunch from 

12pm till 12:30pm, Monday through Friday. All meals must be consumed 

onsite. If you prefer to bring your own lunch, that is ok also. 

 

 

  We would also encourage you to visit the Town of Verona website at 

www.townverona.org, click on Parks and Recreation and then proceed to 2024 

Town of Verona Summer Park Program.  The site contains all information and 

materials that you will need. This will help all of us continue to provide an 

exciting summer program for the Town of Verona Community.    

 

Finally, we are ALL excited about the up and coming summer. With all of our 

regular activities and new activities, we are planning to have a fabulous 

summer. Hope to see everyone there!  

 

http://www.townverona.org/

